
Clerk to the Parish Council 

6 to 7 Hours per week - SCP 13 to 17, depending on experience and qualification. 
 
Culford, West Stow & Wordwell Parish Council, in West Suffolk, is looking to appoint a 
motivated individual to take on the multi-faceted role of Clerk to the Council (Proper 
Officer) and Responsible Financial Officer (RFO). Working largely from home: 

• The Clerk is the Proper Officer to the Parish Council and is responsible for advising the 
Council on its functions, ensuring that all statutory functions of the Council are complied 
with. 

• The Clerk is also responsible for implementing policy decisions of the Council, and for 
the overall management of the physical assets and services of the Council. 

• The Clerk is the Responsible Financial Officer and is responsible for overseeing all 
financial dealings of the Council, as well as the prudent management of its financial 
assets. 

The ideal applicant will have experience of Local Government or comparable organisations 
involving formal Committee work (e.g. agenda preparation, minute taking), implementation 
of policies, the provision of advice and guidance on statutory and legislative matters, and 
financial administration. While the CiLCA qualification would be ideal, the ability to learn 
fast and willingness to work towards the qualification would be acceptable as training can 
be provided. 

There have recently been several changes as several long-serving members are no longer on 
the Council and there is a renewed energy and will to work for the benefit of residents. 
While there are three councillor vacancies at present, we have had more applications for co-
option than spaces to fill and so the Council is likely to be up to full numbers in the autumn.  

The Chair is friendly and energetic, as well as having wide work experience in the social 
enterprise sector.  

The job description and person specification give full, formal details of the post. To apply, 
please write a letter explaining how you experience, knowledge and skills match the 
criteria in the person specification together with a CV. If you would like to discuss any 
aspect of the job or its context, please do not hesitate to contact the Clerk, Maximilian 
Clay on 07514 33 49 41 or email him at culfordpc@gmail.com. 

 All applications will be treated in strictest confidence.  

 
 
 


